
 
 
 
 
 
20 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Taster session for parental support 
 
Dixons Manningham are hosting a free taster session run by The Kitchen Table Teacher on Thursday 22 
September at 9am in the Community Room. This organisation provide support and advice to parents 
from Reception to Year 6.  
 
-Know what reading; writing and maths look like for their age groups 
-How to support your child’s learning at home. 
-Develop your child’s talking and reasoning skills 
 
The taster session will provide vital information to parents on how to better support your children, and 
give you the opportunity to ask those all important questions around their education. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. Refreshments will be provided. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Nazia Ansari 
 
Nazia Ansari 
Community Liaison Officer  


